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From: Shrestha, Bijaya@DWR <Bijaya.Shrestha@water.ca.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 10:07 AM


To: 'Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov'; Stuart, Jeff@NOAA; Byrne, Barbara@NOAA; Katrina Harrison -;


Wilkinson, Chris@DWR


Cc: Pacheco, Victor@DWR; Bradley, Mark@DWR; Reeve, Matthew@DWR; Smith,


Tara@DWR; Shrestha, Bijaya@DWR


Subject: RE: Clifton Court Forebay Dredging In-Depth Analysis Report


Hello Garwin and all,


Good morning


I am resending this e-mail (please see the original e-mail content below) as I got an error message saying “Your message


couldn't be delivered to multiple recipients”. I suspect this is due to the large size of the report file (31MB). Therefore, I


uploaded the report file in our DWR data drive. Please download the report by clicking the link


https://d3.water.ca.gov/owncloud/index.php/s/7gZdWxgzgEeR4Ea if you have not received the file yet.


Once again if you have any questions downloading the report file or the content of the report, please contact me. Thank


you.


Regards,


Bijaya Shrestha, Ph.D., P.E., P.M.P


(916) 653-9444


From: Shrestha, Bijaya@DWR


Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 9:43 AM


To: Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov; Stuart, Jeff@NOAA <J.Stuart@noaa.gov>; Byrne, Barbara@NOAA


<Barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>; 'Katrina Harrison -' <kharrison@usbr.gov>; Wilkinson, Chris@DWR


<Christopher.Wilkinson@water.ca.gov>


Cc: Pacheco, Victor@DWR <Victor.Pacheco@water.ca.gov>; Bradley, Mark@DWR <Mark.Bradley@water.ca.gov>;


Reeve, Matthew@DWR <Matthew.Reeve@water.ca.gov>; Smith, Tara@DWR <Tara.Smith@water.ca.gov>


Subject: Clifton Court Forebay Dredging In-Depth Analysis Report


Hello Garwin and all,


Good morning


I am e-mailing you a copy of the Clifton Court Forebay (CCF) Dredging In-Depth Analysis Report. The CCF Dredging In-

depth study was conducted to evaluate dredging alternatives to reduce pre-screen losses of Endangered Species Act


(ESA)-listed fish species, specifically juvenile salmon and steelhead (salmonids), in CCF. The study was a part of 2009


NMFS Biological Opinion RPA IV.2(2) compliance requirement.


Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.


Regards,


Bijaya Shrestha, Ph.D., P.E., P.M.P


(916) 653-9444



